
 

UNB Saint John is hosting a Student for a Day event taking 

place on the turn around days following exams, Jan 26th and 

27th. This is an opportunity for both graduating students 

who are exploring universities and grade 11 students 

thinking about their options. The day will include a tour of 

campus, sitting in on a real university class with current 

students, and lunch at the cafeteria on them. Check out the 

link below or see Mrs. Albright for more information. 

 

http://www.unb.ca/saintjohn/studentforaday.html 

 

 DNR will be having a Firearm Safety course on Feb. 20 - 

23rd for ages 12 and up.  Cost is $40 

  

  

EXAMS: 

 Please remember that the cafeteria is only open on 

Monday during exam week. 

 Be sure to double check your exam schedule to know 

when and where you write. 

 If you are unable to be here due to illness, it is 

imperative to have a doctor’s excuse and phone the 

school to make arrangements. 

 

http://www.unb.ca/saintjohn/studentforaday.html

